## PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION OUR LADY OF VICTORIES PRIMARY SCHOOL SHORTLAND

**INVITES YOU TO** 

## TAMBURLAINE WINE TASTING



THURSDAY 5 DECEMBER 2019
6:00PM TILL 7:30PM
IN THE SCHOOL HALL
ENTRY FEE IS \$2 PER PERSON

The P&F in conjunction with Tamburlaine Organic Wines Pokolbin will be holding a Wine Tasting and Fundraiser. The night will consist of wine tastings together with grazing plates and a bit of fun. Tamburlaine Wines are offering some of their selection at below cellar door prices that can be ordered as part of the fundraiser, for yourself or a Christmas gift. For every 12 bottles sold Tamburlaine will donate \$50 to the school.

If you can't attend the tasting night, don't worry orders can be placed using the wine list and order sheet attached.

Please RSVP Kylie Westaway on 0432 716 545 or call if you have questions about placing an order.